

ORGANIZATION OF THE BLACK SEA ECONOMIC COOPERATION

Permanent International Secretariat

PRESS RELEASE ON THE MEETING WITH THE SECRETARY GENERAL OF THE ORGANIZATION OF TURKIC STATES

On 27 January 2023, the BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar Comanescu received the Secretary General of the Organization of Turkic States (OTS) Ambassador Kubanychbek Omuraliev, on a courtesy visit at the BSEC Headquarters. PERMIS Executive Manager Mr. Kanan Murtuzov and Project Director of the OTS Secretariat Mr. Farrukh Jumayev were also present in the meeting.

Both Secretaries General informed each other on the aims and objectives of the Organizations they represent and shared information on their current activities. Prospects for cooperation between BSEC and OTS were also discussed.